This week we will be:

e Taking part in letters and sounds activities. We
will learning some new sounds and also
practising identifying and using the sounds we

have learnt so far.

e Learning about the celebration of Easter

through reading the Easter story.

e Learning the vocabulary ‘more’ and ‘less’ and

using it to compare quantities.

e Making our Easter cards and our own

delicious Easter treats!

e Taking part in an Easter egg hunt to find
some early deliveries from the Easter Bunny!

If you have any questions or queries, please
don't hesitate to ask a member of the
Foundation stage team.
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This week the teaching and learning in
class will be based around the
celebration ‘Easter’.

Notices:

Since Thursday 29" March is our last day of term, instead of show

and tell, children can bring in a toy or game from home to play with.

All we ask is that they are not electronic and obviously nothing too

expensive or of sentimental value.

We wish everyone in Cubs Class a lovely Easter. Enjoy your holidays

and we will see you on 16™ April to start our new topic “Under the

Sea’,
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Apologies for the confusion last week regarding library days! To
confirm, library books will be changed on a Monday.

School closes on Thursday 29" March for the Easter holidays. It will
re-open on Monday 16™ April. We hope you all have a wonderful
holiday.

Thank you to everyone who attended Parent Consultations. It is
always a pleasure to speak to parents about their children and to
report on the progress they are making in their learning.

Thursday 3™ and Friday 4™ May are INSET days. School is closed to
pupils on these days. School will also be closed on Monday 7" May
due to the May Bank Holiday. We hope you have a lovely long
weekend with your family and friends.

Children should always be brought and collected by a parent or
responsible adult. Please inform staff of any changes in routine so that
we are aware who is collecting your child.



